
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

June 23rd 2017 

Dear all, 

The children have been loving the wonderful weather but we have also been ensuring they are not too hot! We have 

been encouraging more children into our lunch club and have ensured they are not out for too long during any one 

session. They are also being reminded to keep drinking and refilling water bottles to keep them hydrated. 

On Monday Class 6 went up to Exeter to take part in a Leavers Mass with all the other Yr 6 children from CAST 

schools. It was a very special service celebrating their time at primary school as well as looking forward to the future. 

This was then followed by a picnic lunch and games outside. 

The book fair has now arrived. You are welcome to come and view the books with your children after school. It is in 

school until Wednesday morning. 

This afternoon is our special Reading Assembly followed by book café. I am very disappointed not to be there but I 

know it will be a super event celebrating our children’s achievements. 

Sponsored bounce 

As you know all the children took part in a sponsored bounce. They raised an amazing £1050 which is fantastic. The 

PTA have rewarded the highest fund raiser in each class with a prize. So well done to Harry in FSU, Ollie in Yr 1, Ben 

in Yr 2, Nathan in Yr 3, Erin in Yr 4, Samuel in Yr 5 and Luca in Yr 6. 

Year 1/2 Classes 

An exciting new development for our school is that from next year we will be merging the Yr 1 and 2 classes. This 

means there will be two Class 1/2, each with a mix of Yr 1 and 2 children. Letters have gone out to parents of those 

classes and I will be available after school on Tuesday with Miss O’Sullivan and   Mrs Robertson for anyone who has 

any questions. 

The Creation Station 

From September the Creation Station will be running a club after school on a Friday. The cost will be £3.75 per 

session. If you are interested you can find further details and book online at: www.thecreationstation.co.uk 

NSPCC Sponsored Buddy Workout 

Children have returned their sponsor money and have raised a fantastic £324.20 in aid of NSPCC.  If you still have 

any sponsor money at home, could you please bring this in to the school office on Monday.  Many thanks for your 

support. 

Next week: 

Monday 26th June: NSPCC assembly 

Tuesday 27th June: Gifted and Talented Maths session in Exeter 

Tuesday 27th June: Head of Yr 7, Mr Dawkins, is coming in to speak with our Yr 6 children. 

Wednesday 28th June: Year 1 and 2 visit to Exmouth Library and Museum. 

Thursday 29th June: New children in to visit FSU. 

Thursday 29th June: Class 3 sleepover in school 

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support 
 

Mrs Taylor-Bashford 

 

Well done to:                                                                                                                      

Headteacher’s Awards:  FSU – Olivia, Yr 3 – George,  Yr 5 – Harry, Alex 

Bronze certificates: Yr 1 – Ben, Mason, Yr 5 - Brandon 

Silver certificates: FSU – Max, Harry, Yr 1 – Charlie and Felix, Yr 2 – Liam, Orla, Nicole, Yr 1 – Amelie, Niamh, Holly, 

Bella Yr 5 – Jack S, Damon, George, Connor, Yr 6 – Shannon 

Gold certificates: Yr 2 – Frankie, Max 

Stars of the Week: FSU - Dean, Yr 1 - Felix, Yr 2 - Oscar, Yr 3 - Grace, Yr 4 - Freddie , Y5 - Sophia,  Yr 6 - Edward 

 

If you know anyone looking for school places, please let them know as we still have spaces available in some 

classes. They can contact the Office for more information or to book a tour. 

Tel: 01395 264875                                                                                                                         email: admin@stjo.uk 

http://www.thecreationstation.co.uk/

